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KENNEL CLUB INTERNATIONAL AGILITY FESTIVAL REPORT  

• The International Agility Festival in 2022 will be held at Rutland Showground near Oakham 

from 11-14 August  

• Skinner’s sponsorship will come to an end after Crufts 2022. It is unknown if Skinner’s will be 

renewing for another 3 years, we hope to know this by the beginning of the year  

• Plans for 2022 are starting to happen. Judges have been invited and will be allocated to rings 

by the end of December 2021. The schedule will go live early April  

• First Place Processing will be handling all IAF entries as well as the live results at the show  

• “First Contact” is the equipment supplier for all rings  

• The layout of the event will remain the same as how it was in 2021  

• Camping spaces will be limited to 750 units with spare spaces in case of having to move 

people’s camping spots due to weather  

• Two International judges are confirmed:  

o Mr Jorge Pires from Portugal o Mr Regin 

Reinhard from Denmark  

• If you would like to attend the event please email agilityfestival@thekennelclub.org.uk for 

further details  

  

  


